
English – Writing Curriculum Overview 

 

 

 

Term  

Autumn  Spring Summer 

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1  Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 3 

 

Leon and the Place 
between (own fantasy 
narratives)  
 
The First Drawing (own 
historical narrative)   

The BFG ( fantasy 
narrative)  
 
The Tear Thief (letters)  
 

Nen and the Lonely 
Fisherman (own myth 
or legend)  
 
Escape from Pompeii 
(newspaper reports) 
+spelling seed  
 

Cloud TeaMonkeys 
(non-chronological 
report)  
 
Cinderella of the Nile 
(Own version 
narrative)  

The Mysteries of Harris 
Burdick (Extended 
fantasy narrative)  
 
Flotsam (sequels)  
 

Jim: a cautionary Tale 
(Narrative poems)  
 
Sally Jones (further 
narrative adventures)  
 

Year 4 

Tar Beach (Own 
version playscripts)  
 
Varmints 
(Explanations)  
 

 

FArTHER (sequel 
stories)  
  
Until I met Dudley (two 
explanation texts- 
formal and informal)  
 

Winter’s Child (Fantasy 
story sequels)  
 
Cinnamon (Own 
version mythical tales)  
 

The Lion and The 
Unicorn (own historical 
narratives)  
 
The Matchbox 
Diary  ((Non 
Chronological Report)  

Shackleton’s Journey 
(newspaper reports)  
 
The Story of Harvey 
Milk and the Rainbow 
Flag (biography)  
 

The Lion, the Witch 
and the Wardrobe 
(own version narratives 
set in another world)  
 
Jabberwocky 
(nonsense poems)  

Year 5 

 

The Man Who Walked 
Between the Towers 
(biographies and 
autobiographies)  
Hidden Figures 
(memoirs)  

The Tempest 
(playscripts)  
Percy Jackson (mythical 
narratives)  
 

Robot Girl (narrative) 
 
The Island (sequel from 
a different perspective) 

The Sleeper and the 
Spindle (Fairytale 
reworking)  
Beowulf (own version 
legends/ missing 
chapters)  
 

Children of the Benin 
Kingdom (Non-
chronological reports)  
Anne Frank 
(newspaper reports)  
 

High Rise Mystery 
(extended stories)  
Curiosity (expanded 
explanations)  
 

Year 6 

 

The Arrival (Extended 
own narratives)  
 
Windrush Child 
(persuasive pitch to 
local council)  

Can We Save the Tiger? 
(Discussion texts)  
The Last Bear 
(Newspaper article/ 
chapter) +spelling 
seed  
 

The Invention of Hugo 
Cabret (biography)  
 
The Templeton Twins: 
Have an Idea (own 
adventure narratives)  

The Three Little Pigs 
(discussion texts)  
 
Boy in the Tower (own 
version narratives)  
 

Grimm Tales for Young 
and Old  (own version 
traditional tale)  
 
Romeo and Juliet 
(playscripts)  
 

The Unforgotten Coat 
(own version 
narratives)  
Night Mail (poetry)  
 


